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TREE LOT SET-UP

Thanks to all those who helped on Saturday, November 11 to set up the lot for the Christmas Tree

Sale: Bill Bond, Don Cross, Mike Dimmer, Scott McLeod, Ralph Perez, Tom Roehrig, Noah Roehrig,

Joe Rychtik, Matt Schlehlein, Scott Symes, Chris Wach, and Claude Zimmerman.

Special thanks to church members Elaina Perez, Sam Pasten,

Graham Garthus, Dylan Crain, and 22 Port Washington High

School students who unloaded 465 Christmas trees in just

under an hour on November 21. The students earned Port

Pride volunteer hours and enjoyed pizza in Fellowship Hall.

Thanks also to Elaina Perez and friends who attached

beautiful bows to 30 wreaths which are available at the

Christmas Tree Sale.

CHRISTMAS TREE UNLOADING



Roberta Blumenberg’s 90th Birthday Party
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NOVEMBER ACTION PHOTOS

Handbell Choir on November 19

Bow-Making
Workshop
on November 12

Bows for Wreaths
at the Christmas Tree Sale!


